
 

SPO ALERT 

Date:     November 2nd, 2017  
 
To:         State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
 
From:    State Procurement Office  
  
Re:        New Award: Document Management Services 
 

 Check here  Check here 

Extension / 

Renewal 

as-is   New Award X 

w/ amendment   Re-Bid   

w/ price/rate adjustment   Cancellation / EOL   

 
NEW State Contract(s):  

Contracts Number Vendor Name Effective   
ADSPO17-185888 

The Nerdery 
Active November 1st, 
2017 

 
Primary User(s):  

Agency or CO-OP Estimated Spend 

OEO and Multiple Agencies $7.5M over 5 years 

 
 
Description: 
This is a Single Vendor Award driven by the Office of Economic Opportunity for development of a 
Customized Software Solution to provide database analytics tied to the Arizona Workforce Evaluation 
Database Systems (AWEDS) Program.   
 
Brief Summary of Results:  
Below listed are the awarded vendor. 
 
The Nerdery – full custom software solution for AWEDS Program. 
 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Cori Masters, State Procurement Manager at 602-

542-5103 or cori.masters@azdoa.gov. 
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